Davis, Joshua A.

From: King, John W.

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:41 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A.

Cc: Seward, Deryl L; Niggemeyer, James D.

Subject: FW: Approval Needed - Ford F-350s

Attachments: From Byers Chevy Truck Sales04-06-2021-161158.pdf
Proceed

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:32 AM
To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: Approval Needed - Ford F-350s

Good Morning John,

Infrastructure is requesting to purchase five Ford F-350 as a one-for-one trade-in. They will identify the brass tags closer
to when Byers delivers the trucks.

Do we have Fleet approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a "work from home" status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.

From: Wentzel, Steve J.

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:30 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>
Subject: RE: Approval Needed - Ford F-350s

Approved.

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:21 AM

To: Wentzel, Steve J. <SJWentzel@Columbus.gov>
Subject: Approval Needed - Ford F-350s

Good Morning Steve,



Infrastructure is requesting to purchase five Ford F-350 as a one-for-one trade-in. They will identify the brass tags closer
to when Byers delivers the trucks.

Do we have the Director’s approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a "work from home" status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.

From: Wheeler, Brent A.

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:33 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: F350 Quotes

Josh,

Attached is a quote from Byers for the F350’s. Street Maintenance would like to purchase five (5) F350’s that will be
one-for-one trade ins. | will identify the BT#'s that will be turned in once the new units have arrived. All five (5) trucks
will need to be upfitted.

| will get you the specs for the upfitting once | get information on the F450 that we will be purchasing as it will need
upfitted as well and | want to do one bid for both the F350 & F450 upfitting.

BRENT WHEELER
MANAGEMENT ANALYST |
(614) 645-8391

From: Thomas Allen [mailto:tallen@byersauto.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 5:03 PM

To: Wheeler, Brent A. <BAWheeler@columbus.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] F350 Quotes

Brent,
| am still verifying the body price on the F450, | hope to have that to you tomorrow.

Thanks,

Tom Allen

Fleet Sales Manager

Byers Chevrolet, Byers Ford, Byers Chrysler, Jeep, Ram, Dodge
5887 N. Meadows Dr.



Grove City, Ohio 43123

614-782-2738 Office
614-353-8961 Mobile

From: scans@byersauto.com <scans@byersauto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 4:12 PM

To: Thomas Allen <tallen@byersauto.com>

Subject:




